PLYMOUTH COUNTY SHERIFF’S OFFICE
NEWS RELEASE
10/05/17

On 9/7/17 the Plymouth County Sheriff's Office received a complaint from the
City of Westfield, lowa of an alleged theft. The sheriff’s office is looking into the
possibility of misappropriated funds. No additional information is being released
at this time due to the fact that the investigation is not complete and is on-going
at this time.

Sheriff Van Ottenoo
Plymouth County




